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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of January 31, 2025 there are 24 high school students attending 
AEHS full time and one Bowe School Student. 

• We transition seven of our high schools students back to the day 
school program at the end of January in time for the 3rd Marking 
Period. 

• We continue to meet on a monthly basis with the CST and High 
School Administration working to provide a smooth transition to and 
from the High School Program 

• We are still working towards getting our students in Powerschool. 

• AEHS students will beginning with the Yondr phone pouches in 
January. 

• Paper Report Cards/Progress are being mailed out to all parents to 
update them on attendance and grades.   

• Transportation has been a great help getting our students here on 
time and safely back home. 

• We will be including a Music in the AEHS Curriculum.  With a new 
teacher being approved at the February board meeting.  This will fill 
in one of the Elective spots for students and not change the impact 
the original budget. 

• Students are currently taking all their major subjects including Math, 
Science, History, and English.  Students are also taking a business 
and language elective 

 
 
FACILITIES:  
 
 The GHS custodial staff have been a great support working around 
us and the additional classrooms we have been utilizing. 


